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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Just to let you know we raised £59.68 selling poppies this year so thank you to everyone who donated. 
 
Please also remember that this is a really busy time of year so please keep an eye on the newsletter and the  
website as we have a lot going on! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Cal Shaw  
Head Teacher 

www.chestnutsprimary.com 

Founder Member of the Green Lanes Co-Operative Trust (www.greenlanescooperativetrust.com) 

Goodbye Tara 
 

We are very sad to let you know 
that Tara will be leaving Chestnuts 
at Christmas. 
 
She has been at our school for the 
last 10 years working her way up 
from a volunteer to Business  
Manager. We all know how hard 
she works and how much she will 
be missed. 
 
She is moving to Stroud Green to 
take up the position of Business 
Manager there. 
 
We wish her well in her new 
school. 

Lego Donation 
If you have any unwanted Lego 
please can you donate it to school as 
we would like to use it in lessons for 
some of our 
special needs 
children. 
 
Many thanks 

Christmas Dinner 
Please don’t forget to book 
Christmas dinner with your 
child by 2nd December. 

School Photos  
Please remember to order 
your school photographs. You 
can either fill in the form and 
return it to the school office 
(Please make sure you have 
the right money as we are  
always short of change), or you can order  
directly from Churchbury Photographic at  
www.churchburyphoto.co.uk. Remember to 
quote the image reference number on the top 
of your sample form. 

http://www.chestnutsprimary.com
http://www.greenlanescooperativetrust.com)
http://www.churchburyphoto.co.uk


How your book buying can help our school 
 
Did you know that there are three key ways that our library and classrooms can get extra 
books, just by you buying books for yourselves?  With Christmas gift buying high in our 
thoughts, please consider this: 
Because our librarian has access to some great discounts and bulk-buying, we are able to 
offer brand new books from our amazing book trolley most for just £2.  The school still 
makes money on this to go towards updating our stock. 
 
Our forthcoming sales are:  
¨ Chestnuts Winter Fair, Sat 10th December 
¨ Weds 14th December throughout Christmas lunch time 
¨ Thurs 15th December 3-4PM 
¨  Friday 16th December  1PM before the Infant Show 
 
Big Green Bookshop has set up a profit-sharing scheme for schools. When you buy any 
book, adults’ or children’s, and mention the school, 10% of the price you pay will be set aside 
for us to use as we wish.  To date we have around £100 of books from this! 
 
Scholastic offer an on-line book sale service with 20% 
of sale prices going to nominated schools.  If you set 
up an account using their website 
www.shop.scholastic.co.uk , and name our school 
(check for the right Chestnuts!), any spend over £10 
sent to your home earns us money to spend on their 
books.  They often have some amazing offers, like 
their Christmas Flash Sale and publish our Pet  
Author, Karen McCombie. 

http://www.shop.scholastic.co.uk



